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Utility diversion work – Ashfield and Haberfield 

Further to our notification N102C on Wednesday, 15 February 2017, work to relocate utilities and to identify services in 
the Ashfield and Haberfield area will continue.  
 
From Friday, 5 May 2017, to minimise the impact to residents, work has been scheduled to take place between 7.00 am 
and 6.00 pm Monday to Friday and 8.00 am and 1.00 pm on Saturday, where possible. In some instances, preparatory 
work may commence at 6.00 am. Residents will be notified separately when work is scheduled to commence at 6.00 am.  
 
However, to ensure the safety of workers and motorists, and in the cases of road occupancy restrictions, some night work 
is required. Night work will take place between 9.00 pm and 5.00 am Sunday to Friday. In some instances, preparatory 
work may commence at 6.00 pm. Residents will be notified separately when work is scheduled to commence at 6.00 pm.  
 
Work to identify, relocate and install electrical and water services will take approximately three months to complete and 
will include: 
 

 pruning vegetation 

 identifying services, excavating and installing cables or pipes 

 installing new overhead poles and wiring, and removing old ones 

 installing new water connections  

 concrete pours  

 temporary restoration works, prior to permanent restoration in consultation with Inner West Council. 
 
Equipment used throughout the work will include excavators, vacuum trucks, concrete saws, compactor plates, trucks, 
hand tools and lighting equipment. 

     
Traffic control and pedestrian management will be in place to ensure the safety of motorists, residents and workers.  
 
Lane closures will be in place on Parramatta Road in the vicinity of the night work. If you travel along the work route, 
please allow extra travel time and follow the direction of traffic controllers and signage. 
 
There will be some noise associated with this work, however every effort will be made to minimise the impact of work, 
including by using non-tonal reversing beepers on all machinery, turning off equipment and vehicles when not in use and, 
where possible, directing noisy equipment away from residences.  
 
If you have an enquiry or complaint about this work, please contact toll free 1800 660 248 and ask to speak to a member 

of the M4 East team or email info@M4East.com.au.  

    

 

Notification reference: N102D 

 

 

For more information  Drop in to the Community Information Centre  

 info@M4East.com.au  Open 9:00am to 5:00pm Monday to Friday  

 1800 660 248  (excluding public holidays) 
 

 westconnex.com.au  52 Railway Parade, Burwood NSW 2134  

     
 

 

mailto:info@M4East.com.au


Location of utility work – Ashfield and Haberfield.  

  

 

 

 

 


